
John-Richard Welcomes Renowned Ceramic Artist Akira Satake  
to High Point Showroom

HIGH POINT, NC, [April 2025] – John-Richard is honored to showcase the work of ceramic artist Akira Satake 
in its showroom at 200 Steele Street during the upcoming High Point Furniture Market. Born in Osaka and 
based in Asheville, NC, Satake is celebrated for his organic, nature-inspired pottery and is a fixture of the River 
Arts District’s creative community.

Following severe flooding from Hurricane Helene that damaged his gallery and studio, Satake’s resilience and 
artistry continue to inspire. John-Richard is proud to support him during this recovery period, celebrating work 
that shares the brand’s commitment to craftsmanship and individuality. 

Visitors to the showroom can experience Satake’s extraordinary ceramics firsthand. To learn more, visit 
akirasatake.com or support his recovery via his GoFundMe page.

###

Stay informed by visiting www.johnrichard.com or  
connect with John-Richard on social media for real-time updates. 

Press inquiries can be directed to:
Scott Smith, CMO, John-Richard
ssmith@johnrichard.com

Social Media inquiries can be directed to:
AE Reed, Director of Social Media, John-Richard
areed@johnrichard.com


